
From: edward mcnorton 

Sent: April 8, 2021 10:22 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Trail Extension 

I understand the trail extension will be discussed today.  I am in total support of 
extending the trail.  I do believe the North side of the road would be best as the sidewalk 
already exists and only has to be upgraded.  No streets to contend with and it takes you 
right into the park.  No matter what side you choose get it done.  So far our elected 
officials have been silent and we only have the views of opposing sides.  We elect our 
councillors to make decisions on our behalf.  They seem to be worried about negative 
feedback from a few citizens more than doing what should be done for everyone to 
enjoy. 

Ed McNorton 

Barry Ave. 
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